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From: Jean Silva <jeansilva@bunssb.org>

Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 8:35 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: A-43. The adjustment of wages and new hire incentive for the Job Classification of

Veterinarian

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Please approve the recommended adjustments and the wage addition of a new hire incentive for the Veterinarian
classification. As the board letter states this adjustment is long overdue and much needed, | appreciate the efforts that
members of your Board have made to move this matter forward.

Sincerely

Jean Silva

BUNS

5473 Overpass Rd

Santa Barbara, CA 93105
805 683-0521
jeansilva@bunssb.org



